
To the Lord Mayor and    Report No.316/2020 
Members of Dublin City Council Report of Central Area Joint Policing 

Sub-Committee  
 

 
 

 
Breviate of the Meeting of the Central Area Joint Policing Sub-committee 

Held on 12th October 2020 
 

 
 
In accordance with standing orders of the Dublin City Council, the report of the meeting of 
the Central Area Joint Policing Sub-Committee held on 12th October 2020 is set out 
hereunder: 
 

1. Garda Presentation – 2 Garda divisions. 
Chief Supt. McMenamin and Supt. Burke presented crime statistics for the previous 
three month period.  The reports were noted. 
 

2. Annual Work Plan 

 Community/Business representation. 
Report noted. 
 

3. Report on preparations for Halloween 2020. 
Report noted. 

 
4. Community Safety Partnership. 

Update on pilot noted. 
 
Councillor Cieran Perry 
Chairperson  
Date: 12th October 2020 

 
 
Attendance: 
 
Councillors: Cieran Perry (Chairperson), Christy Burke, Janet Horner, Janice Boylan, Joe 
Costello, Nial Ring, Ray McAdam, Cat O’Driscoll, Cieran Perry, Colm O’Rourke, Darcy 
Lonergan, Declan Meenagh, Eimer McCormack, Seamas McGrattan. 
 
Senators: Mary Fitzpatrick, Marie Sherlock. 
 
Gardaí: Chief Supt. Patrick McMenamin, Supt. Peter Burke, Supt. Ann Markey, Supt. Paul 
Costello, Insp. Anthony Gallagher. 
 
Officials: Karl Mitchell, Bláthnaid Conlon, Brian Kavanagh, Karl Mitchell, Niall Byrnes, Shane 
Boyne. 
 
Apologies: Paschal Donohoe TD. 


